
Kia ora koutou!       
 
It’s been another disrupted term with lockdown but we have managed to get to 
the finish line.  Term 4 will be a very busy term for our tamariki at KPS.  There are 
several camps in Term 4 as well as end of year day trips.  Our KPS school Athletics 
Day will be a feature early in the term and our school Prize Giving will be a       
feature late in the term.  
 
As always whanau, your support and regular communication with staff has 
helped our kids learning continue throughout the times away from school.  Our 
tamariki always learn more when home and school are working in partnership.  
Your efforts during the lockdown period were much appreciated by staff here at 
school.  We’ll continue to look for opportunities to keep the partnership going 
throughout the rest of this year and into 2022.  Have a safe and happy holiday 
everyone. 
 
Nga mihi, 
Mr Morrissey 
 

 JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 4:  

  
                                            

Thursday 30th September, 2021 (Term 3, week 10) 

  

OUR VISION  
 

  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 
“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 14 
 

Room 14 has been learning all about three dimensional shapes. Those are shapes which aren’t flat 
and include squares, pyramids and cuboids. As part of our learning we designed characters out of 
the different three dimensional shapes. Have a look at our characters, how many of each shape 
can you see? Which character is your favourite?  
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Kaitaia Primary 
School is 
proudly       
sponsored by: 

 
* PAINT   WALLPAPER     * BLINDS       * CURTAINS * 

DULUX     * JACOBSEN   * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

Kaitaia Primary School 

                               Kia Ngawari (Be Kind) ____________________ 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Friday 
9.45am—10.30am 
Once school resumes 
in Alert Level One 

School assembly will resume once the restrictions around crowd          
gatherings are lifted and we are back at Alert Levels 2 or 1. 

 
Banking 8.30a.m. 

Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your child 
would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach them to 
save. 

1 October Last day of Term 3 

18 October Term 4 begins 

25 October Labour Day holiday 

26 October BOT meeting @ 5.15pm 

28 October Newsletter via KPS Facebook Page and hard copy home 

3 November KPS Athletics Day 

11 November Far North Zone Athletics Champs 

9 December KPS Prize Giving 

15 December Last day of school for 2021 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 
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Kaitaia Primary School Newsletter 

Community Notices 

 

Daffodil Day Fundraiser 
 

Due to Covid-19 lockdown we weren't able to fundraise for the cancer  
society on daffodil day Friday 27th August. 
 
However, as this cause affects so many people NZ wide, we 
held our yellow mufti day on Wednesday 22nd September.  
 
Thank you to everyone who dressed up and donated so      
generously. We were able to bank $448.00 into the cancer    
society's bank account, for which they were most                   
appreciative. 
 
Awesome! 
 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
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Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Healthy Food and Activity 

 

 
 


